

100 PARK AVENUE

STREET . NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK . MURRAY HILL 3-9000

October 23, 1950

To the Directors of American Airlines, Inc.:

We discussed some time ago holding a meeting of the Directors in Los Angeles. It was not possible to do that in November, and for that reason it was deferred.

Would you like to plan to go to Los Angeles in January or February? Please check answer:

Would	prefer	January	**************************************	
Would	prefer	February		
Would	prefer	some lat	ter date	

If we have the meeting in Los Angeles it would probably be most convenient to have it on a Thursday. With arrival during that morning the meeting could be held beginning at or after luncheon time, could be completed during the afternoon, permitting dinner that evening. Friday could be spent visiting and preparing for the return journey. If in January the dates would be the 18 and 19 of that month.

Those dates would be agreeable with me_______
I would not be able to attend on those dates

Would you think better of spending Friday going to San Francisco for luncheon? I am sure that it would be of aid to our community relations to do that, if your time would permit.

I would be in favor of going to San Francisco for luncheon or dinner

I would not favor going to San Francisco from Los Angeles

Sincerely yours,

Please check your preferences and return in the enclosed stamped and addressed envelope. C. R. Smith

President C E IVE D

OCT 26 1950